
   Newsletter 
2nd March, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for the many excellent photos of children enjoying the Norwich Science 
Week over half-term. I have included some of them later in the newsletter. It is 
great to see children continuing their Science learning outside of school. 

Thank you also to all of the parents who supported with the school disco last week. 
It was a really enjoyable event, and it was clear that the children had a lot of fun. I 
know that Friends were also delighted with the response to the Smarties Chal-
lenge fund raiser. 

There have also been a number of other special events in school over the last 
week. Barn Owls enjoyed a visit to Norwich museums as part of their topic this 
term, and Eagle Owls had lots of fun at the recent Stargazing night in school. We 
have also taken two teams of older children to a large inter-school Maths competi-
tion at Norwich School (pictures later in newsletter). 

Well done to everybody who has taken part in today’s World Book Day event. The 
costumes are fantastic and the fruit and vegetable entries seem to get more imagi-
native every year. There are some pictures from today, later in the newsletter.  

Next Friday will also be dressing up with ‘Crazy Clothes’ day for the local ‘Little 
Lifts’ charity– any donations to be made direct through their website at https://
www.littlelifts.org.uk/  (children can dress up in crazy clothes combinations if they 
would like to). 

Year 6 Maths team at 
Norwich School 



Eagle Owls  
 
Stargazing Night,  
 
February 2023 



Barn Owls 
 
Norwich Museums Visit 
 
March 2023 



Norwich Science Festival 
 
February 2023 



Norwich Science Festival 
 
February 2023 



Shrove Tuesday  
 
After School Club 
 
February 2023 

Limbo at the Disco! 
February 2023 



World Book Day, March 2023 





World Book Day, March 2023 



This week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making numbers to 10 
 
 

 
  Barn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making magnet games! 
 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Frozen pictures 

 
 Eagle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Electronic music 

Next 
week: 

   

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding 

 
Double letter words 

 
The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea 

 
Barn 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Length, Area, Perimeter 

 
Writing clear directions 

 
Light 

 
Norwich Tourist Route 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Jack and the Beanstalk 

Newspapers 
 

Place Value 
 

Cress Growing 
 

Rev McLean Visit 

 
Eagle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Romans 

 
Building a Website 

 
PE Devising Games 

 
Revision Maths & English 



Year 5 Maths Team at 
Norwich School 
 
February 2023 

Rose (Year 5) continues to excel in the Cheerlead-
ing World! Here she is at a national event at the 
London Copper Box Arena just before half-term! 

 
PGCE Student Teacher 

 
Barn Owls have been joined 
this week by Mrs Osborne who 
is this year’s PGCE student 
teacher from UEA.  
 

I’m sure that she will have a happy and  
successful time with us at Little Melton. 

Year 2 Ice Experiment 



 
 
 
 

Recent or Upcoming Birthdays:  
 

Sienna, 8 
Harriet, 9 
Freddie, 5 

Ollie, 8 
Hallie, 8 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 

3.3 World Book Day (at LMPS) 
10.3 Crazy Clothes Day 

17.3 Red Nose Day 
27.3 Live Music Afternoon 
3.4-17.4 Easter Holidays 

 
 
 
 
 

Last week’s attendance was:  94.09% 
 

Attendance year to date is:  95.38% 
 

 
 

 

 

Owlets:  Eddie, Elliott, Louellen 

Snowy:  Toby, Camley, Thomas 

Barn:  Lottie G, Oliver & Ted 

Eagle:  William  

 

Uniform 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-

category/schoolwear/primary-schools-
academies/little-melton-primary-school/ 

 

Nut Free School  
 
 
 
 
A general reminder that we operate a nut-
free policy in school for all food. Please be 
particularly careful with any food provided to 
celebrate birthdays as some chocolate can 
include traces of nuts. We do have some 
children with severe allergies in our school 
and we obviously want to look after them to 
the very best of our ability. Yours faithfully, 

Alex Pritchard, Headteacher. 




